Dear Parent and/or Guardian,

Seventh graders will be traveling to the Indiana Repertory Theatre in Indianapolis to see a production of the Charles Dickens' classic *A Christmas Carol* on Thursday, November 21, 2024. This will be a culminating experience for the students as we will be reading and studying this piece of literature in our reading class. Additionally, we will be completing a piece of writing over the experience. We will leave BMS at approximately 8:10 a.m. and return around 2:30 p.m. traveling by school bus. **Information about lunch will be sent home as the date gets closer.**

Due to the generous support of the BMS PTSO, the cost to the students will be \$10.00. Please send \$10.00 (correct change) or a check made out to BMS with this permission slip. Both the money and the permission slip should be in an envelope with the student's name on the outside. They will not be accepted without the envelope. The money is nonrefundable since we are purchasing the tickets in advance.

Please sign the slip below and have your child return it to his/her reading teacher by Friday, October 18. If you have any questions, please contact Mrs. Lisa Barnett (934-5175 or lbarnett@batesville.k12.in.us) or Mrs. Sheryl McCreary (934-5175 or smccreary@batesville.k12.in.us).

Sincerely,	
Mrs. Barnett and Mrs. McCreary	
*********	************

SEVENTH-GRADE TRIP TO INDIANA REPERTORY THEATRE

RETURN TO YOUR READING TEACHER NO LATER THAN Friday, October 18, 2024

I give my permission for my son/daughter	to travel to Indiana
Repertory Theatre in Indianapolis on Thursday, November 2	21, 2024. I also agree to hold
harmless the Batesville Community School Corporation, its any liability which might arise from my son's/daughter's pa	
Parent/Guardian Signature	Date